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	Subject:
	Unification of the information on numbering and request for information on “National Numbering Plan”


Important notice: Please bring this circular to the attention of the telecommunication numbering plan administrator in your country/organization.

Dear Sir/Madam,

In accordance with Recommendation E.164 and further to TSB Circular 280 of 18 July 2000, TSB is pleased to inform of the unification of all information relevant to numbering in the following site http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/inr/index.html .

Among its endeavours to assist and ensure ubiquity of codes and numbering resource awareness, TSB has created a new item on the ITU-T home page entitled “International Numbering Resources” in order to further improve the dissemination of such information.

This site will gather information concerning various existing code assignments currently dispersed under different headings on the ITU-T website, including the recent introduction of comprehensive national numbering plans (NNP), which are already published in the ITU Operational Bulletin and ITU-T assignment, modification and implementation of universal numbering information, etc.  Access to this part is free of charge.

We take the opportunity to remind Administrations/ROAs that information on national numbering plans is at the URL http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/national_numbering/index/html .  The countries/geographical areas are listed in alphabetical order in English.  Administrations/ROAs are requested to notify ITU of changes to their national numbering plan.  The details of such changes should either be sent to ITU or posted on each Administration/ROAs’ website, together with contact points, so that the information, which will be freely available to all Administrations/ROAs and service providers, can be gradually posted on the ITU-T website or a hyperlink can be inserted.

Administrations/ROAs are reminded that the information provided should be in a standard format (Word or Rich Text Format) and that they will be responsible for keeping the TSB informed of any changes in order to update the information posted on 
http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/national_numbering/index.html , accordingly.

Administrations/ROAs are kindly requested to communicate all national numbering plan changes and significant implementation of numbering resources to ITU/TSB, in accordance with ITU-T Recommendation E.164.  In the future, comprehensive information will not only be published in the ITU Operation Bulletin, but also posted on the ITU-T website.  The TSB contact for any such announcement is:


TSON


ITU/TSB


Place des Nations


1211 Genève 20


Switzerland


Fax :
+41 22 730 5853


E-mail :
tsbmail@itu.int 

Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of TSB
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